
Dear Parent(s), Guardian(s) and Caregiver(s),

As the weather grows cooler and the leaves begin to 
fall from the trees, the walking trail behind the 
playground becomes visible to students.  At this time 
every year students begin to notice individuals walking 
the trail.  I want to assure you that our teachers are 
stationed around the playground and at no time are 
students permitted behind the fence which borders 
the perimeter of  the woods and walking trail.  
Additionally,  some students have commented on a 
fort type structure behind the tree line.  This structure 
has been there for quite a while and there is no reason 
for concern.  In fact, one of  the PBIS rewards is 
building a fort with our Science Instructional Coach, 
Ms. Nielsen!  If  you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school.

A reminder that teacher conferences are next week on 
October 25th, 26th and 27th

DISMISSAL WILL BE AT 12:20 PM ON ALL 
THREE DAYS.  

Very truly yours,

Alison Salerno

Principal

THE JAGUAR JOURNAL
Respect, Ready, Responsible, Proud 

October 20, 2017

Oct 24, 2017

Pumpkin 

Decorating

Oct 25, 26, 27 

2017

Early 

Dismissal 

12:20 PM
Parent/Teacher

Conferences

Nov 2, 2017

Picture 

Retakes

Nov 7, 2017

NO SCHOOL
Professional 

Learning Day

Nov 9, 2017

Tribute to 

Veterans 

9:00 am

BMS
(see attached 

flyer)



Miren los 
eventos que 

vienen 
pronto a 
nuestra 
escuela!

click here

Halloween Update!

Children can wear 
costumes to school on 
Tuesday October 31st.  

Please make sure 
costumes are age 

appropriate!  NO masks 
are allowed, and please 
NO violent or frightening 

costumes that can 
distract from the 

educational environment.  
Thank you.

Johnson 
Parent

Network

Don’t forget to show 
your

Johnson PRIDE
by wearing spirit 

wear or school colors 
every Friday!!!!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0SP3CNHHjrQ&feature=youtu.be




 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

PTO CORNER 
 

THANK YOU! 
To all of our Picture Day, Book Fair, Scoop Social and Health Fair volunteers! 

To our Gardening Club who did a beautiful job with the school planters near the lobby. 
To our Box Tops volunteers who are clipping, sorting and counting for our school. 

 

Yankee Candle orders are in! Pickup arrangements will be announced soon. 
Spirit Wear orders should be completed in the next few weeks. 
Box Tops are being counted and sorted - Thank you for your support!  
School Store is open every Thursday morning! 

Fundraisers: 

 Box Tops – Keep clipping and saving! 
 Amazon Smile – Support “Ralph M T Johnson Pto” while you shop! 

Upcoming PTO Events: 

 Pumpkin Decorating: Tuesday, 10/24 @ 3pm – Pickup at 4pm. 
o 4th grade pickup at Cafeteria Door (stage side) 
o 5th grade pickup at the Art Doors, near Mrs. McCue’s room 

 Veteran’s Day Celebration: Thursday, 11/9 at 9am @ BMS – Please return your RSVPs! 
 Toys For Tots: 12/4 - 12/15 
 Holiday Shoppe:  12/5 - 12/7 

PTO Meetings: 

 11/21 @ 9:15 am 
 12/19 @ 9:15 am 
 1/16 @ 9:15 am 
 2/27 @ 9:15 am 
 3/20 @ 9:15 am 
 4/24 @ 9:15 am 
 5/15 @ 9:15 am 

 

Have questions, ideas or want to be involved? Contact us at rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com 



Grade:

BOOK*TITLE PRICE QTY TOTAL
PERSONALIZE*BOOK*

TO:****************************
(first*name*only)

hardcover

paperback

hardcover

paperback

  Tournament of Champions                 
In.book.three.of.the.Rip.&.Red.
middle.grade.series,.the.basketball.
team.takes.an.unforgettable.road.
trip

hardcover

    Martina & Chrissie                
A"non%fiction"picture"book"about"
tennis"legends"Martina"
Navratilova"and"Chris"Evert.

.hardcover.
picture.
book

    Marvelous Cornelius                
A"modern"folktale"about"a"
sanitation"worker"set"against"the"
backdrop"of"Hurricane"Katrina"in"
New"Orleans.

hardcover.
picture.
book

     The Soccer Fence              
A.historical.fiction.soccer.story.set.
in.South.African.during.the.final.
days.of.Apartheid.

hardcover.
picture.
book

   Twenty-One Elephants                
A.historical.fiction.story.set.in.the.
19th.Century.about.the.
construction.of.the.Brooklyn.
Bridge..

hardcover.
picture.
book

QTY TOTAL*PRICE

MAKE*CHECKS*PAYABLE*TO: DUE*DATE:*

AUTHOR*PHIL*BILDNER*IS*COMING*TO*OUR*SCHOOL!
Friends"and"Families,"""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""
Award%winning"author,"Phil"Bildner"will"be"visiting"___________________________________________________"on"
________________________________."If"you"would"like"to"purchase"a"personally"autographed"book,"please"fill"out"this"form."
Name Teacher:

*BOOK*ORDER*TOTALS

  A Whole New Ballgame          ...........................
Book.one.in.the.Rip.&.Red.middle.
grade.series.about.a.fifth.grade.
class.and.a.fifth.grade.basketball.
team.
      Rookie of the Year                         
In.book.two.of.the.Rip.&.Red.
middle.grade.series,.a.new.student.
joins.the.class.and.the.team.

R.M.T. Johnson School

Tuesday, November 28th

Byrd’s Books

Monday, October 23rd

8.50

18.00

18.00

17.00

8.50

19.00

18.00

18.00

18.00



 

The students and staff of  

R.M.T. Johnson School 

would like to invite you to join us as we honor our veterans with 

 

This very special event will feature patriotic music and readings 

about the history and importance of Veterans Day. 

Our Johnson School students have already started preparing for 

our celebration!  

Please mark your calendar for  

November 9, 2017  

9:00 am 

This event will take place at 

BETHEL MIDDLE SCHOOL 

600 Whittlesey Drive  

We hope you can join us for our “Veteran’s Day Musical Salute” 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please invite any family and friends who are veterans to join us for this 

tribute!  Please RSVP no later than November 1, 2017. 

 

Student Name:_____________________________Homeroom:_____________________ 

 

Veteran’s Name:____________________________________________________________ 

 

Branch of Service:__________________________________________________________ 

 



 

CIRCLE OF FRIENDS 
Early Childhood Program 
Bethel Public Schools 

Berry School 
 

Pre-School Screening 
 
Are you concerned that your child may be experiencing difficulties or delays with 
talking, play skills, problem solving skills or making their needs known? 
 
If so, you and your child (3-5 years old) are encouraged to participate in a Circle of Friends screening.  
While meeting the staff to discuss your concerns or ask questions regarding your child’s development, 
your child will take part in informal play activities that include songs and motor activities. 
 
The preschool team includes the Supervisor of Special Education, Preschool Special Education Teachers, 
Speech/Language Pathologist, Occupational Therapist, Physical Therapist and School Social Worker.  
 

Screening dates for the 2017-2018 school year are  
Wednesdays from 10:00-10:45 

 
October 18, 2017 

November 29, 2017 
January 17, 2018 

February 28, 2018 
March 28, 2018 
April 25, 2018 
May 30, 2018 

 
If school is closed because of inclement weather, the pre-school screen will be cancelled. 

 
Pre-registration is appreciated but drop-ins are welcomed. 
For more information, please contact Kate Coffey at 203-794-8679. 

 
 

 

 

 


